
Governor Brown, Senator & Representative: 
  
Oregon’s healthcare workers are risking their lives every day to protect us from COVID-19, and 
we need you to act now to protect them! 

  
This crisis is unlike any crisis we have faced in our lifetimes. In Oregon, because your actions 
taken through Executive Orders have, for now, positively impacted the spread of COVID-19. 
Countless Oregonians will be saved because of the healthcare workers our state has entrusted 
to carry out the Executive Orders. Every day, these dedicated providers are working hard to 
continue to provide care for Oregonians. Even so, thousands of Oregonians will be infected by 
this virus, and the loss of life is already tragic.  
  
Unless you act now to protect medical professionals and facilities from the threat of 
unwarranted medical liability lawsuits as they treat Oregonians during this pandemic, these 
providers will almost certainly pay the price for carrying out the state’s  Executive Orders, 
putting providers, facilities and the State at great risk after this crisis subsides. 
  
Oregon’s healthcare community has been united in efforts to provide needed patient care in 
this time of crisis.  
 
As a constituent I urge you to protect our medical professionals and amid the global COVID-19 
pandemic. I urge you to follow the lead of Governors in New York, New Jersey, Michigan, 
Illinois and several other state Governors and state legislatures by providing those in our 
healthcare community with the liability protection they deserve during this crisis. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
[Advocate Name] 

[Advocate Address] 
 


